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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Thursday, 6 May 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Following the latest announcement by the Kementerian Belia Dan Sukan 

(KBS) today, all sporting activities in the Club shall be suspended effective 

7 May 2021 until further notice.  

 

We will keep Members continuously updated on any changes to the above. 

 

Thank you. 
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